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SASPO – Warner Robins AFB Industry Day Announcement - Cancellation
	
   The information, that would have been briefed, will be published by March 27th, to the SASPO website (https://www.tinker.af.mil/Home/429SCMS-SASPO/).  See the “Quad Charts” presentation for potential projects and note the second slide for the Reverse Engineering potentials will have information on how/when to submit White Papers or participate in the technical discussions.  Please send any questions the workflow email listed below.


 429scms.saspo.workflow@us.af.mil.
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